
To ALL Vermont Senators, 
It is time for you to lead the State of Vermont in protecting the future Vermonters that are in 
the womb by defeating H. 57.  
To support this bill, you would all be talking out of both sides of  your mouths. First,  you PAY 
people to move to Vermont, to make Vermont their home: but then, you support killing those 
persons who would be born in our state and would be future Vermont citizens. We as residents 
are sick and tired of legislation that save salamanders, cattails and other misguided policies but 
ignore our greatest resources.....our children. It's time your policies caught up with modern 
science. Unborn babies ARE HUMANS.  Plan Parenthood has proven that by selling human 
organs from remnents of the barbaric act of abortion. If it is only tissue, why then it instantly 
becomes marketable human body parts. It js time to call abortion at any stage for what it 
is....MURDER!!!! 
You will be held accountable for your decision both at the polls, but more crucially,  by your 
Creator! 
DO NOT SUPPORT H. 57. but instead protect therights unborn citizens of Vermont. If one is 
considered dead when their heart stops, one also should be considered alive when their heart 
starts! Vote NO to H. 57. 
Thank you, 
William R. Telgen Jr. 
Carleen M. Telgen 
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